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Achieve a Greater Win 
Hello I am Justin Spurlin. I am here today to tell you guys about my plan to give back to 

the community. Everybody loves to go to a basketball game, and what better place to capitalize 

on our attendance of our fans than to do a can drive! There are twenty basketball games a 

season. All I am asking for is one game of the basketball season to change up the admissions. 

Instead of $2 for kids and $3 for adults to be admitted into game, I would like to do just a 

simple 3 canned goods for anybody to be admitted. We would notify the opposing school for 

that game, along with our own wildcat community, about the change in admission for that 

game. Knowing everybody won’t bring cans, we will take the collected money from that night 

and go to Sam’s Club to purchase canned goods in bulk. We will then take all the canned goods 

to “Operation Help”, which is the same local food pantry that was donated to in 2011 from 

Waskom Christmas Parade. I believe we can all make this world a better place, one small act of 

random kindness at a time! 


